To whom it may concern :


Thank you for applying for the Headteacher position at our school.

Alfreton Park School is a special school in all meanings of the word. It has a fantastic staff who are committed to providing our pupils not only with a varied curriculum but a life-enhancing experience during their time with us and to prepare them as best we can for their future.

The staff have a fully supportive Board of Governors who are involved with the school on many levels, although we do recognise that ours is not an operational role and our Headteacher has the freedom to move the school in the direction that they see fit.

Many people have contributed in many ways to improving the school. Our hydrotherapy pool is less than 5 years old, and we will be moving into our brand-new premises early in 2022, which we consider will be state of the art.
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The successful applicant will therefore have a once in a lifetime opportunity to help move our school into it’s next phase and to work alongside some wonderful people.

If you are shortlisted for the interview stage we look forward to meeting you and hearing your ideas about our school.

Kind regards,
John Glasby – Chair of Governors – Alfreton Park School.
